PRINCIPAL'S PAGE



September 10, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Thank you for your cooperation and collaboration as we move forward in the school year. This year already has been filled with many positive moments and we are just starting.

In a continued effort to focus upon safety, please note that during the week next week, there will be a series of drills. We will be practicing Church evacuation drills for students who attend weekly Masses. We will practice an evacuation drill for an all-school Mass. We will also be practicing an all school lockdown during the week next week, with assistance from the Elmwood Park Police Department. The teachers will supportively work with their classes to help students prepare for these drills.

We have scheduled a fire drill with the Elmwood Park Fire Department for later in September. We have practiced fire drills as a school already on our own to help prepare for an "official fire drill" with the fire department present.

Please contact me if you have any questions at all.

Blessings, Sheila M. Klich Principal